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Commonwealth Ediso,llmpany 
1400 Opus Place . 
Downers Grove, IL 60515-5701 

ComEd 

July 30, 1998 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Subject: Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding Reactor 
Pressure Vessel Integrity 

Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Units 2 and 3 
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-19 and DPR-25 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-11 and NPF-18 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374 

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2 
Facility OperatingLicense Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265 

References: 1.) L. Rossbach letter to 0. Kingsley dated April 30, 1998, transmitting 
Request for Additional Information Regarding Reactor Pressure 
Vessel Integrity at Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 

2.) R. Pulsifier letter to 0. Kingsley dated May 4, 1998, transmitting 
Request for Additional Information Regarding Reactor Pressure 
Vessel Integrity at Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 
2 

3 .) D. Skay letter to 0. Kingsley dated May 4, 1998, transmitting 
Request for Additional Information Regarding Reactor Pressure 
Vessel Integrity at LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station Units 
1and2 

Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, Revision 1, Supplement 1 "Reactor Vessel Structural 
Integrity," requested licensees to perform a review of their Reactor Pressure Vessel (RPV) 
structural integrity assessments. 
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The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) reviewed the Commonwealth Edison 
(ComEd) Company responses for Dresden, Quad Cities, and LaSalle Nuclear Power 
Stations, dated April 21, 1997, August 6, 1996, and July 31, 1996, respectively. 

Subsequently, as a result of Owners Group efforts, additional RPV data information 
became available. The NRC issued Requests for Additional Information (RAI) (i.e., 
References 1, 2 and 3) which requested a 90 day response (i.e., by July 30, 1998). 
ComEd is responding to all three RAI in one response in the attachments to this letter. 

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence please contact Denise Nemanich 
at (630) 663-7283. 

Sincerely, 

Vice Pr.esident - Regulatory Services 

Attachments 

cc: Regional Administrator- NRC RIII 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle Nuclear Power Station 
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